
Offaly Bike Week 2013 
 

Bike Week 2013 took place from Saturday 15th to Sunday 23rd June with cycling events all over the country, 
organised by local authorities, community groups, charities and cycling groups.  
 
Events delivered in conjunction with national and local clubs / organisations, and schools, as part of Bike Week 
2013 included:- 
 

        
  

Bike checks In advance of various 
schools’ participation in the Birr and 
Tullamore lunchtime cycles, almost 100 
bike checks were carried out in four 
schools. 



 
 
Safe cycle / Road cycling training In advance of various schools’ participation in the Birr and Tullamore 
lunchtime cycles, a number of safe cycle / road cycling workshops were delivered. Almost 200 pupils availed of 
this training 
 

 
  



 

 
 
Lunchtime cycles in Birr and Tullamore supported by Offaly Sports Partnership, Wolftrap Cycling Club and 
Tullamore Cycling and Touring Club on Wednesday, 19th June. Over 100 pupils from local primary school as 
well as An Garda Síochána and An Taisce participated in the events.    
 

 
 
  



 
 

Pedal in the Park supported by Lloyd Town Park took place on the 23rd June. 20 people popped into Pedal in 
the Park and took part in free bike checkups, cycle skills workshops, novelty races, and bling your bike events. 
 

 
 

  



Birr Bike Week supported by Wolftrap Cycling Club 
Wolftrap Cycling Club offered a range of activities as part of Offaly Bike Week 2013 including: - 
 

        
 
 
 

    
 
Rath National School celebrated the raising of their active flag in style with a cycle to school day and safe cycle 
training. The day concluded with the raising of their Green Flag for Active Travel. 
 

 
 

 Family spin on the 16th June with 

20 people participating 

 Adult Meet and Spins on the 17th 

and 19th June with 15 adults 

participating 

 Sprocket Rocket in primary 

schools in Birr 


